
International Association of Aquatic and
Marine Science Libraries and Information Centers 

Greetings!  On behalf of IAMSLIC, I am inviting your organization to be an exhibitor at our 29th Annual
Conference to be held October 5-9, 2003 in Mystic, Connecticutt.  IAMSLIC is the only organization of
librarians and information specialists serving marine and aquatic research communities, and the annual
conference is the primary opportunity for our members to learn about new resources and technologies
that will benefit their researchers and institutions.  See the IAMSLIC website www.iamslic.org for
further information about the organization.

Our conference theme is "Navigating the Shoals: Evolving User Services in Aquatic & Marine Sciences
Libraries."   We expect an attendance of more than 120 librarians from aquatic and marine research
facilities and universities from around the world. Exhibiting at the conference is an excellent way to
reach these attendees and promote your products

Exhibits will run from Monday, October 6 through Wednesday, October 8.  Our program will include
scheduled time to visit the exhibits. In addition, the exhibits will be located adjacent to the main meeting
room, ensuring informal opportunities for attendees to browse the displays.  Additional information
about the conference is available at: http://www.nefsclibrary.nmfs.gov/2003iamslic/2003home.html.

Working at the intersection of information and technology, both areas of rapid change, librarians are
leaders in the use of technology and dissemination of scientific knowledge at universities and research
facilities around the world.  The majority of our members and expected conference attendees serve as
library directors or administrators at research libraries or research institutions and are key decision
makers at their institutions and in their purchasing consortia. 

Exhibit space will be given on a first come, first served basis. Please contact me at 818-677-6298 or
email: snowdy.dodson@csun.edu to reserve your space.  The basic exhibit table fee is $100.  Special
equipment and/or internet connection and conference registration are not included but may be arranged
through the conference hotel.  

Sincerely,

Snowdy Dodson
IAMSLIC 2003 Conference Committee
CSUN Library
Northridge, CA 91330

http://www.iamslic.org/
mailto:snowdy.dodson@csun.edu

